

July 14, 2020

Contact: Jon Locke

P: 877.328.2583 | jon.locke@directorschoice.com

Director's Choice Postponement of 2020 Marching Events

(LUBBOCK, TX) The Director's Choice plans to host several marching band contests this fall has been met with excitement from bands across the southwest United States. The design sessions have been spirited and productive with many insightful ideas being considered. The assistance and input from so many educators has been welcome and very helpful. However, at this time we have made the difficult decision to postpone until the fall of 2021 due to the continued concerns regarding the augmented spread of COVID-19 in the communities we serve.

Future dates and locations for the 2021 marching events will be posted at a later date. Bands who have already registered for the 2020 events can either move their registration to a future date or request a full refund at this time.

For those music educators concerned about the recruitment and retention of students moving forward, we hope they will consider participating at one of our spring events. We will continue to monitor the situation and listen to the guidance of health officials if this crisis continues in the spring.

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to support music education while we prioritize the overall safety of the students and communities we serve.

Director's Choice exceeds the safety and liability standards set by the Student Youth Travel Association's Center for Student Travel Safety and works with student group leaders across the country to deliver safe, valuable and memorable performing arts experiences.